
March 12th PTO Meeting:
Technology

Kids of all ages are swiping and scrolling, totally transfixed by 
screens of all sizes. 

Welcome to the new frontier of parenting! 
Where is the handbook for THIS ??

● Is it OK for my child to start her own YouTube channel? Is 
YouTube safe?

● What should I do if my child is bullied online?
● What age should my child be before I let them use social 

media?
● Is is safe to post pictures of my kids online?
● How can I tell if an app or website is safe?

JOIN US for this important conversation @ 6pm on March 12th! 
 We welcome Kate Cox, Licensed Clinical Social Worker to help 
us discuss these questions and offer some insight.  Kate is 

actively involved with Project for Teens and currently works 
with youth and families at PrairieCare Medical Group.

Childcare and snacks provided!

PTO meetings are held in the MEDIA CENTER/LIBRARY.  You can 
enter the east side door by the cafeteria (just off the parking 

lot).  Look for yellow direction signs in the hallways.

March 2018 

No Cook Night at 

Buffalo Wild Wings

MONDAY, MARCH 19th 
from 5-9 pm

15% of all food sales, 
including dine-in & carry-out 
(Monday’s special not included)

Bring in the flyer sent home with your child, present 
this newsletter, or show your phone- just let your 

server know you are there to support our 
Kennedy Cubs!

A big THANK-YOU to everyone who attended the PTO 
meeting last month!  An additional THANK-YOU to 
our special area teachers who gave parents a “day 
in the life of a Kennedy Cub” experience!  We were 
able to model with clay, practice our jump rope skills, 
play beats with instruments and attempt to code a 
basketball dribble.



        Looking ahead:

● March 12- PTo meeting
● March 19- no cook night at Buffalo wild wings
● March 20, 22, 26- parent/teacher conferences
● April 12- pto meeting
● April 17- color “fund” run fundraiser kick-off
● April 19- kindergarten round-up
● April 20- all-school dance
● April 30- no cook night at tav on the ave
● May 3- book fair and ice cream social
● May 10- pto meeting
● May 11- school carnival
● May 17- color “fund” run event
● June 1- 5th grade graduation & last day of school

Follow the Kennedy Elementary 
PTO page on Facebook to stay 
updated on school events and 

PTO activities.

Save the Date:

April 17: SPring fundraiser kick-off
 Watch for information as we kick-off the Color “Fund” Run 

campaign!  Color “Fund” Run date:  May 17th. LOTS of incentives 
throughout the month to get ALL of our CUBS involved! 

April 20: All-School Dance & 
Kennedy ARt Show

D.J Johnny Marks from Hot 96.7 will play tunes for the entire 
family!  Plus, Kennedy Cub Artwork will be on display 

throughout the building.  
Pizza Ranch will sell pizza slices and snacks.

Join us for a night of FAMILY fun!!

May 3: book fair & ice cream social
Shop the Scholastic Book Fair and enjoy some 

FREE Ice Cream!

May 11: Kennedy school carnival
ALWAYS a FUN event!  

Games, Prizes, Food and a Silent Auction. 

May 17: Color “Fund” run
Setting our goals HIGH for this Fundraiser!  All Kennedy 

students participate in the Color Run during the school day!  
Families, friends and neighbors are  welcome to join us for the 

run! We would also love a cheering section and additional 
volunteers to make this event a huge success!

 
 Kennedy Cubs 
       Are the
         best!

  Did you know there is a Coca Cola Give   
Program?  We now collect codes from Coke 

products!  Check out the flyer sent home with 
your child.  Codes can be found 

under bottle caps, inside cardboard 
Pop boxes or under plastic wrap!
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